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Attention parents and guardians! We are pleased to announce that
upcoming Teacher Conferences will be held on Wednesday, Nov. 6th
from 4:30-7:30 pm, Thursday, Nov. 7th from 4:30-7:30 pm, and
Friday, Nov. 8th from 8:00 am - 12:00 pm. This is an important
opportunity to meet with teachers to discuss student progress,
academic goals, and areas for growth. We encourage families to
participate in this collaborative effort to support student success.
Check ParentSquare for available appointment times. We look
forward to seeing you there!
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Halloween Spirit Week 
Spirit Week is in full effect! SOSA’s student council has put
together an amazing Spirit Week during the week of Halloween.
There will be daily prizes given out to those who participate. 
     Monday- Sports Day 
     Tuesday- Twin Day  
     Wednesday- Halloween Movie Day 
     Thursday- Halloween Costume Day

Please note that masks, gore, weapons, violence, offensive words or
symbols will not be allowed. 
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Project Youth+
Project Youth+ is looking for
volunteers for their 3rd annual PY+
5K RunWalk! This is a family
friendly community event and a
major PY+ fundraiser which will be
held on Saturday, Nov. 2nd at Club
Northwest in Grants Pass. Scan the
QR code to see how you can help!



Middle school students in Mr. Seable’s Language Arts class have
been reading the novel Hatchet by Gary Paulson. This is a story
where a 13 year old boy is stranded in the Canadian wilderness for
54 days and has to figure out how to survive with a hatchet. The
students were given the opportunity to put their survival skills to
practice by having a fishing day at Reinhart Volunteer Park. We
had some students catch some bluegills! They ended the day
cooking chili dogs.
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SPED Office Hours

If you have a student who has an
IEP, please contact Allyson Kelley,
Special Education Teacher for
SOSA. You can contact Allyson to
set up a time to discuss added
support for your student. Please
call 541-476-2524 ext. 5211 or email
allyson.kelley@threerivers.k12.or.us.

This month’s challenge is all about
putting forth a collaborative effort
in the kitchen. Plan and cook a
meal you’ve never tried before!
Make sure everyone helps create
the meal, with tasks given to each
family member. Then, sit and enjoy
your creation together. 

Monthly Challenge

Student Council
We’re excited to introduce this year’s
Student Council members, who are made
up of a dynamic group of students here at
SOSA. These students represent your voices
and have the common goal of enhancing
the school community. They work together
to promote school spirit and organize
events. 

Rogue Community College Tour
Project Youth+ hosted a tour at the Rogue Community College
Redwood campus in Grants Pass this month. Students were able to
explore different academic paths and learn all about different
degree programs that’s offered both on campus and online.
Students toured the science building and explored the science labs.
In the automotive department, students were able to see the Nova
(featured below) that was donated to RCC for students to learn on.
Other areas explored on the campus included the art hall, study
centers, and the library. 

Pictured above: Brandy, Spencer,
Skye, Saul, Savannah, and Kylee. 
Missing: Cheyenne and Isabella.


